
 

 

Cesena, February 28, 2019                                              PRESS RELEASED 
 

 
 
 
 

RESIGNATION OF MRS CHIARA RENSO FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

 
 
 

 

Please note that on February 22, 2019 Mrs Chiara Renso has resigned, with effect from February 28, 

2019, from the Board of Director of Olidata S.p.A. (the "Company") for strictly personal reasons. 

 

The Company thanks Mrs Chiara Renso for the efforts in carrying out the activities related to the position 

and expresses its gratitude for her contribution to the company. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information on the Company and its products, please consult the Internet website: www.olidata.com > Investor Relations. 
tel. +39.0547.419.111; e-mail: investor.relations@olidata.com 
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